
Comments to the draft Guidelines 2/2020 of the European Data Protection Board on articles 

46 (2) (a) and 46 (3) (b) of Regulation 2016/679 for transfers of personal data between EEA 

and non-EEA public authorities and bodies 

The said draft Guidelines are so textbookish that they do not deserve any comment. The time 

spent on the drafting was a waste of time.  

 


